
DBMC meeting with DSAC 23April09 
Notes 

 
The Duxbury Shellfish Committee appeared before the Duxbury Bay Management 
Commission at 7:45 on 23April09 to discuss communications between the two 
committees. 
 
Present from the DSAC were Chairman Al Hoban and Dan Baker. 
 
The DBMC expressed concern that they were not informed of aquaculture grant 
applications in time to comment prior to a Selectmen’s hearing on the matter. After some 
discussion it was agreed this should be corrected, and the best way was to have the 
Harbormaster provide copies of all aquiculture applications to the DBMC when he 
submits them to the DSAC. There was general agreement that this procedure should be 
reflected in the DSAC’S regulations. This would allow unhurried communications 
between committees during the 60 days, by law, existing between application and 
hearing. 
 
As noted by  
Dan Baker  


